
                                                                                                                                                           17th January 2023 

To, 

The Head of Admissions Department, 

The Eastern & Southern African Management Institute, 

P.O.BOX 22290, 

Dar es Salaam – Tanzania. 

REF: RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR GEGA JORAM BUJEJE APPLIED FOR MASTER’S IN PROJECT 

MANAGEMENT AT ESAMI- TANZANIA 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am Shaibu A. Mandova, country national coordinator for Schools2030 project at Aga Khan Foundation, 

Tanzania. It is a pleasure to write a recommendation for Gega who has applied to pursue master’s in 

project management course offered by ESAMI.  

I have worked closely with Gega as her supervisor as she worked for international and local organization 

and then joined Aga Khan Foundation in July 2021 as project Officer. She was instrumental in helping 

education programs achieving Education projects targets in these two years. She has excellent 

communication skills and is a proven team leader motivating her colleagues to excel.  

She is an honest and hardworking person and aspires to complete a master’s course in project 

management to boost her career prospects. She is committed and indebted to work and her 

responsibilities; she is highly organized, and she can monitor deadline for each project tasks.  

Her dream is to complete a master’s course and the ESAMI has been her first choice. I believe she will be 

the best-suited candidate for this course at your esteemed institute. I would like to recommend her for a 

place on the MS project management course and wish her the best in her studies. 

Thanking you, 

Sincerely,  

Shaibu A. Mandova - National Country Coordinator 

Shaibu.athuman@akdn.org 


